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August 5, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians/Faculty/Staff: 

 

Below is an update on COVID related public health measures and on Family ID: 

 

 Regarding COVID related public health measures, currently the New York State Education 

Department recommends that school districts follow the CDC’s guidance.  The Governor’s 

office has indicated that reopening guidance will be left up to local health departments.  Until we 

get updated guidance from the Onondaga County Health Department, we will need to follow 

CDC guidance.  Here is a link to the CDC’s website:  CDC’s Guidance for K-12 Schools. 

 

 Based upon current CDC guidance, it is possible that in September everyone will be required to 

wear a mask, regardless of vaccination status, when inside school buildings or on school buses.  

 

 The COVID vaccine is available to all those ages 12 and up.  For additional information on 

vaccine availability follow this link:  COVID Vaccines. 

 

 Our goal for the 2021-22 school year is to stay open for full-time, in-person instruction, for all of 

our students, for the entire school year.  We believe we can do this safely.  COVID related public 

health measures will be implemented with this goal in mind. 

 

 We will share additional information regarding COVID related public health measures, as soon 

as possible, but no later than the last week of August. 

 

 During the 2021-22 school year we will be asking all parents/guardians to complete online forms 

through Family ID.  Family ID links can be found on the Tully Schools Homepage, and on the 

homepages for both Tully Elementary School and Tully Junior/Senior High School.  For your 

convenience here is the Family ID link:  Family ID. 

 

 Please note, if you already have a Tully Athletics Family ID account, your Family ID username 

and password will work for both the Athletics Registrations and the School Forms landing pages 

within Family ID.   

 

I hope everyone is staying safe and healthy, and enjoying the summer.  

 

Sincerely, 
Robert J. Hughes 

Robert J. Hughes 

Superintendent of Schools  

https://nyssba.acemlnb.com/lt.php?s=e18ce1db0173d758aa8a97168239cab7&i=5771A6142A87A196448
https://covid19.ongov.net/vaccine/
http://www.tullyschools.org/teacherpage.cfm?teacher=1298

